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Our CPAC re-started our meetings in September after taking the summer off. The times 

of our meetings will now be 2:00 pm, instead of our regular 4:15 pm to better 

accommodate the support staff who help facilitate the meeting. 

 

The North Gate mall has found the presence of bike patrol officers in the past to be 

quite helpful in deterring thefts from the mall. Recently, thefts from the mall have been 

increasing and they are hoping to see an increased presence of bike patrol officers to 

reduce thefts. 

 

There have been reports of individuals sleeping and using drugs in front of the Cameron 

Recreation centre. Members of the CPAC are corresponding with RCMP officers on this 

issue. 

 

 

 

 


